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Friday 22nd March 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
RE: End of term information 
 
Early finish on Thursday 28th March 2024 
 
Just a reminder that as usual, school will finish at 12:20pm on Thursday 28th March.  Please ensure 
that appropriate arrangements are in place for your child.  All students should go straight home after 
school. 
 
This day will also be a non-uniform day for all pupils and staff.  On this occasion we will be raising 
money in support of the Alzheimer’s Society.  In support of the Alzheimer’s Society we are asking 
pupils to wear an item of blue clothing. Please ensure that all clothing is appropriate for school. 
 
A link is available on ParentPay for you to make a donation of your choice.  
 
A small number of wrist bands and badges will also be for sale. Pupils should bring in £1 if they wish 
to purchase these. This will be cash only and no change will be available. 
 
This initiative has been arranged by a student in Year 9. All funds raised in support of the day will be 
paid to the Just Giving page of this student, which is linked directly to the Alzheimer’s Society.  We 
are very proud of Elizabeth for coming to us with this idea. 
 
DLS Download 
 
Our latest edition of the school newsletter will be available very shortly.  Please take a few minutes 
to read it if you can. 
 
Wishing you all a safe and happy Easter. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr P Norris 
Headteacher 
 


